
 

 

SunLine Transit Agency 

DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE 

TRIENNIAL GOAL FEDERAL FISCAL YEARS 2022–2024  

 

 

In accordance with 49 CFR Part 26, SunLine Transit Agency, announces a proposed 
Federal Transit Administration (FTA) Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) overall 
goal of 6 % during the 2022-2024 federal fiscal years beginning October 1, 2021. This 
race-neutral goal represents the percentage of work to be performed by certified DBE 
firms on SunLine FTA-assisted projects during each federal fiscal year of the project 
period. 

 
The methodology used to determine the proposed goal will be available for public 
inspection for thirty (30) days from the date of this notice, Monday through Friday from 
8:00 AM to 5:00 PM at the following location: 

 
SunLine Transit Agency 
32505 Harry Oliver Trail 
Thousand Palms, CA 92276 
Tel: (760) 343-3456 
 
SunLine will accept comments on this proposed goal for 30 days from the date of this 
notice. Written comments to the SunLine DBE Liaison Officer, Tina Hamel, may be sent 
to the address above and/or emailed to thamel@sunline.org.  
 
 
 
 
 
Posted 6/9/2021 
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